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March 20, 2014 
 
Brian Waite (bwaite@chevron.com) 
Chevron Environmental Management  
6111 Bollinger Canyon Road 
San Ramon, CA 94583 
 
SUBJECT: Former Chevron Station 9-7866, 2009 South El Camino Real, San Mateo 
 
Dear Mr. Waite: 
 
Thank you for the March 5, 2014 letter requesting San Mateo County Environmental Health 
Groundwater Protection Program (GPP) to reopen the case.  Based on new information since the 
case was originally closed in January 2011, most notably the failure to comply with the sump 
management plan and addendum over the past three years, GPP is agreeing to reopen the case.  
GPP understands the responsible party has been working with the neighboring property owner 
and the city to deal with the ongoing discharge issue from the neighbor’s sump. 
 
Please submit a report of the activities that have occurred over the past three years, and still 
anticipated to occur in addressing the contaminants in the discharge from the sump until the 
discharge can be routed to the storm water system by May 20, 2014.  Of note, a contingency 
must be proposed should the latest improvements to the sump system fail to allow the discharge 
from the sump to be connected to the storm water system. 
 
Please also include a complete discussion of the elevator “wet” well and the weep holes in terms 
of sample concentrations, assessment of source, exposure pathway, and receptor, and any current 
or potential connection from these to the sanitary or storm drain system, in the report due by May 
20, 2014.  Any identified data gaps in the report or the discussion should be accompanied with a 
recommendation from the registered professional to address them. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact myself at (650) 372-6295. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Charles Ice, P.G. 
Groundwater Protection Program 
San Mateo County Environmental Health 
 
cc: Cheryl Prowell, RWQCB, cprowell@waterboards.ca.gov 
 Brandon Wilken, Conestoga-Rovers & Associates, bwilken@craworld.com 
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Petition of Zief Foundation
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 Oil Stop Inc, 6111 Redwood Drive, Rohnert Park, CA 94928-2018 
 Dave Curson, FHAR, dcurson@fhar.org 
 Herman I Kalfen, Kalfen Law Corporation, kalfenlawoffice@earthlink.net 


